
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Fwd: Library Board
1 message

Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> Tue, Mar 9, 2021 at 6:58 PM
To: Lori Goodell <lori.goodell@dillinghamak.us>

I replied to her but forgot to cc you.  I told her that I was going to forward this to you to include in the next packet. 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ruschelle Lutes <rlutes@dlgsd.org> 
Date: Tue, Mar 9, 2021 at 2:41 PM 
Subject: Library Board 
To: <mayor@dillinghamak.us> 

Good Afternoon Mayor Alice Ruby, 
My name is Shelly Lutes and I am a teacher at the Dillingham Middle High School. This is my second year teaching here;
I am passionate about books and reading. I would love to be a part of the Dillingham Library Board and be a positive part
of such an essential organization. 
Thank you,
Shelly Lutes
(907) 843-2542

--  
Alice Ruby, Mayor
City of Dillingham
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